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19 November 2018

Dear Parents/Carers

Christmas Parties

The children will be having a Christmas Party on Tuesday 18 December.in the
afternoon.

Children may bring party clothes to change into at lunch time. As children have
already eaten we do not have party food but play lots of party games to celebrate
Christmas.

Kind Regards.
Yours sincerely

b
N

Mrs J North
Headteacher




